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Dear Parent/Carer 

PE kit timetable: 

It is essential that all students bring their full PE kit in order to access the PE curriculum. 

The physical education curriculum provides students with the opportunity to become physically confident 

in a way which supports their health and fitness, and promotes positive self-esteem. Furthermore, 

competing in sport and other activities builds character and helps to embed values such as teamwork, 

fairness, respect and resilience. 

In order to access the PE curriculum, it is vitally important that students are fully prepared with the correct 

PE kit, in order to take part in practical lessons on the days that they have PE. Therefore, in order to 

support you in preparing your child for PE lessons please see below the days of the week that your child 

will have PE: 

Year group/Band Timetabled PE day 

7X Thursday, Friday 

7Y Monday, Wednesday 

8X Thursday, Friday 

8Y Monday, Tuesday 

9X Wednesday, Friday 

9Y Monday, Tuesday 

10X Monday 

10Y Wednesday 

11X Thursday 

11Y Friday 

 

In addition to the standard PE kit we always like the students to wrap up warm when we go outside in 

cold weather. When your child is on outdoor activities please encourage them to pack extra layers 

(preferably black, in order to match their PE kit) to be worn underneath their Shenley PE kit. They 

may also choose to bring gloves and a warm hat.   

In the meantime, may I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support of the academy. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr A Blakeway 
Head of PE 
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